June 2024 Update

THE BARTONS

Church Planting Missionaries to
Mozambique, Africa

Dear Pastors, Churches, and Partners in Ministry,

ON THE DEPUTATION TRAIL:

This month proved to be both relaxing and eventful as we were able to present in multiple churches as well as take a vacation
with our family! It was wonderful to be able to spend some time away and to have a break from traveling on the road for a little
while. We are thankful to have heard back from more supporters and praise the Lord that we have reached over 50% of our
needed support! We are excited about traveling the rest of this year and all that God will continue to do. Please be praying for us
as we travel that our family would stay healthy and that the Lord would burden others to partner with us to get the Gospel to
Mozambique!

WORLD’S CHEAPEST MISSIONS TRIP:

Every summer, Vision Baptist Missions hosts multiple groups for the “World’s Cheapest Mission Trip.” It was a privilege to have a
small part in hosting the students from one of our supporting churches in Arkansas and to show them the great need for the
Gospel around the world by visiting and touring different religious sites across Atlanta, GA. We were able to go with the group to
a Hindu temple and a Buddhist temple and hear their beliefs about God and the afterlife. | was also able to share a short
message to the students and challenge them to get more involved in reaching others wherever God places them. Morgan was
also able to help cook one of the meals for the visiting group. It is always a humbling and eye-opening experience to realize the
millions of people around the world who have been blinded by religion! Continue to pray that God would raise up more laborers
for the field!

LOOKING AHEAD:

As we look ahead, we will be traveling very heavily in the late summer through the fall as the Lord has filled the majority of our
calendar for the coming year. Our tentative plan is to be traveling the rest of this year and we are praying that we would reach
our support goal by the beginning of next year! Would you pray with us that the Lord would help us see the rest of our support
come in over the course of this year and the beginning of next? Thank you for your continued prayers and support!

In Christ, The Bartons
PRAYER REQUESTS

Safety while we travel.

We could receive our visa paperwork
promptly at the end of this year.

For the rest of our needed support to
come in quickly!

Pray for our meetings this coming
month.

PRAISES

Opportunities to challenge young
people to reach others!

We praise the Lord for a wonderful and
restful vacation!
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